~New Hope News~
Thank you~

Thank you to all the MANY volunteers and attendees who helped makes the Progressive Dinner a wonderful success! Preliminary totals for donations from all the proceeds from this event appear to be in excess of $3,000. Our area churches are now about half-way to the annual goal of $12,000 for the Grantsburg Lunch Backpack program. The Salvation Army wishes to also express their deep thanks. Our help in supporting this program does indeed feed children in need, and it also releases their Red Kettle funds to other social programs for people in need. We are being a positive impact in this community and showing the Love of Christ. THANK YOU to each of you for your contribution of time, talent, energy and participation.

Bell ringers needed~

The Salvation Army is in need of bell ringers for the week around Memorial Day. If you are interested please contact the Siren Salvation Army Office at (715) 349-8744.
Freewill offering Rummage Sale~
We are planning a free will offering rummage sale to take place during Big Gus Days the first weekend in June. When doing your spring cleaning, we ask you to please save your unwanted, useable treasures to donate for the sale. We will begin accepting donations on May 28.  The monies donated will go toward the Grantsburg Area Backpack Program to help feed children in our community. Things that go well are glassware, tools, toys, baby items, games, clothing, etc. If you could also save your plastic grocery bags and newspapers that would help as well. For more information about this or if you wish to donate larger items such as furniture please see Casey.
June 11 Congregational Meeting~ There will be a short congregational meeting after the worship service June 11 authorizing the purchase of a parcel of land located along highway 70 adjacent to the Grantsburg Schools. 
Sunday School~

The last day for children’s Sunday School for this session is May 21.

New Member Orientation~

New Hope will be receiving new members this summer. If you are interested in becoming a member please contact the church office.
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New Hope Nursery ~ 

There will be nursery services provided today from 9:15-10:45. Our little children are in need of caring adults to watch over them while Mom and Dad worship. Like any other ministry the nursery needs your support in order to be successful. If you are available or if you know of a high school student who may be interested in this position, please see Casey.
Prayer Shawls ~

If you know someone who could use a prayer shawl, please contact Sylvia Hanson. Those of you who are making prayer shawls can put them in the totes in the storage room.  God bless all of you for making these prayer shawls.  

Melissa~

Melissa Mcintyre has submitted her resignation as Parish Assistant. She will be leaving to care for her mother. Her last Sunday with us will be 

May 28 and we will be recognizing her service to us on that day.
Tuesday/Wednesday Bible Studies~

Melissa McIntyre is leading a Bible Study on the Gospel of John, a chapter by chapter study of the life and ministry of Jesus. This Study is offered on Tuesdays at 7 pm (in the Sunday School room) and repeated at Noon on Wednesdays. 
Men’s Bible Study- Book of Hebrews (Note change of meeting place)~

An interesting study, filled with action and adventure so relevant to finding peace and direction in our turbulent times, led by Dr. Ken Hyatt, is being presented on the book of Hebrews. This study is offered Wednesday mornings at 6:30 am. Due to the upcoming closure of the coffee shop, beginning May 17 this study will meet at Burnett Medical Center.
Bible Study Galatians ~
Please join us for an in depth study of the book of Galatians. Paul's letter to the Galatians was addressed to a group of churches in Galatia a region of modern day Turkey. Have you ever wondered:  Why is Galatians so important?  Why does Paul seem so angry with these churches? What is the big idea of this book?  How do I apply this in my life?  Please join us as we study to find answers to these questions and more.  This study meets at Tammy and Gene Blomberg's home, 13350 North Rd., Grantsburg, on the second and fourth Sunday's at 7:00 pm 
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